
 
 
The World Bank Group is in the process of offering employment to graduates 
from our University. 
 
The Bank targets to recruit current and former graduates in Agriculture, 
Computing & Informatics, Economics, Education, Environment, Health 
Sciences and Development Studies. Representatives from Washington D.C 
(World Bank Group Headquarters) and Nairobi office will be making a 
presentation on "Careers at the World Bank Group". 
 
The Bank is interested with persons who hold or are currently taking studies at 
Masters or PhD levels, alumni with related qualifications as well as students in 
the above mentioned disciplines. 
 
If you are keen to work with the World Bank Group or want to know more 
about World Bank, please ensure to attend. The event will take place on 
Wednesday 30 September, 2015 at Education Lecture Theatre II from 
5.00pm -7.30pm. 
 
ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 
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